
Reminder for Paying share of Helper ACP Case. 

 
Umesh C Sharma <umsharma01@gmail.com> 
 

Apr 18 (7 days 
ago) 

 

 
 

 

to bharatlalbl, pawan, vp_tuse 

 
 

Dear Shri Bharat Lal, President ADTEA, 
 
I hope this mail will find you in good health and cheer. Through this mail I want to remind you that 
ARTEE and ADTEA jointly filed OA 3607/2014 for grant of ACP to Helpers in Tech scale. 
 
It was decided that both Association will share the cost i.e. Rs. 60,000/- in ratio of 50:50. I hereby 
remind you that the Amount is still unpaid. 
 
On 11/11/14, your Gen.Secy. Sh. Pawan Kr. Kohli gave us a letter that payment will be done as early as 
possible.  I understand that some time delay occurs due to unavoidable reasons but it has been almost 
two years now. 
 
You are requested to clear Amount of Rs. 30,000/- at the earliest. 
 
Thanking you in Anticipation. 
 
Umesh C Sharma 
President, ARTEE 
09871765714 
umsharma01@gmail.com 
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